
February 1, 1999

The Enterprise
P.O. Box 215
White Salmon, WA  98672
FAX 493-2399

Please run the following notice in the Enterprise as well as in the Goldendale Sentinel 
once during the week of February 8.  Thank you!

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Port of Klickitat is updating its Small Works Roster for Port construction projects. 
Interested contractors, including concrete, electrical, plumbing, heating, etc. (not 
presently on the Port’s Roster) are encouraged to call the Port to request that a Roster 
form be sent to them for completion and its return to the Port; phone (509) 493-1655.
          

Attest:
Dianne Sherwood, Acting Director


